
Dear Driver,

This is a friendly reminder that this section of:

 will be closed 

to through traffic on  between  

to  so that children can play, and residents can meet.  

Would you consider moving your car to create more space? It is not 

compulsory, but we would be very grateful if you did! 

Thanks in advance and hope to see you there.

Please Note: It will be possible for residents or visitors to access to the 
street by car during the session if necessary, but they must be escorted 
by marshals, at walking pace to and from 
the road closure points.

From your neighbours: 
NAME: 
NAME: 

For more information contact: 

Play Street
at: 
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For more information about playstreets in general 
contact: Smarter.travel@haringey.gov.uk
info@londonplay.org.uk or visit  
www.londonplay.org.uk  or  Playing Out’s


